
SUPPORT FOR LEBANON 
 

In an attempt to help the people of Lebanon during this difficult 

time, Joe and Francois Karam are organizing a FOOD DRIVE 

(non-perishable items), which will be held at TRATTORIA 

DEL MARE, 145 SPRUCE STREET, PROVIDENCE on 
MONDAY, AUGUST 10, 2020 from 2:30 PM to 6:00 PM. 

With the help from the Rhode Island Food Bank, the goal is to 

send a 20-foot container of food, which cost estimate is $25,000 

to $50,000. 

  

MONETARY DONATIONS will also be accepted. These monies 
will be dedicated for FOOD and the Lebanese Red Cross. 

  

Anything helps! 

  

Thank you for your support.  
  

God bless you always, 

Father Ed 


